
April 27, 2020 
 
Hello Fearless Four Families, 
 
Hope this letter finds you well.   We can’t believe it is almost May.  While at 
home we have been busy with home projects along with helping our children 
with distance learning.  It’s keeping us all a little busy.   Here is a new week of 
some ideas that you can do at home with your child!  
 
Gross motor is a big part in a child’s life it helps keep them moving and active.  
Here is the link to a spring themed activity that you and your child can do 
together 
 
https://www.pre-kpages.com/spring-movement-games/ 
 
During circle time in class we like to sing songs about things going on.  So 
here is a great song about growing plants.  Spring is the best time to sing it!! 
 
 

 
 
 
Science!!!  The kids love science!!  Here is the link to a great seed growing 
activity that we do in class during springtime. 
 
https://lifeovercs.com/germinating-seeds-bag-science-experiment-kids/ 
 
 

https://www.pre-kpages.com/spring-movement-games/
https://lifeovercs.com/germinating-seeds-bag-science-experiment-kids/


BIRTHDAYS 
During this time off we have had a few friends celebrate birthdays.  We 
wanted to mention them in this email!! 
 
March 17    Jake 
April 4        Drita 
April 7        Amber 
April 12      Luca 
May 26       Hukie 
 
We hope you guys had a great birthday! 
 
As always we miss you all and wish we could see you everyday!  Stay safe and 
healthy.  Please send us pictures we love seeing you all. 
 
 
Sandra Davis and Gina Shanley 
 
 
 


